City of Austin Board of Work

| November 12, 2024 Austin City Hall 12 pm
Roger Hawkins, Joe Smith and Trevor McIntosh were all present.

Minutes:

Trevor made a motion to approve the minutes from October 15, 2024 and October 23, 2024,
seconded by Joe. Motion passed 3 — 0.

Sewer Adjustments:

Joe made a motion to approve the sewer adjustments from October 16, 2024 through November
12, 2024, seconded by Trevor. Motion passed 3 — 0.

Old Business:

Dave Eberenz, city engineer, talked about the Community Crossings Grant for the N. Dowling
Drive project. Dave said he will follow up with the Indiana Bond bank in reference to the U.V.
System. The Mann Avenue Storm Water Project should be ready for bid next month, Dave
stated that within the next month we will need set up our annual Pepsi inspection.

New Business:
Department Heads:

Tyler Petersen, building inspector/ ordinance officer, gave a monthly update on ordinances. He
stated that the Fuel Mart was coming along.

Todd Watts, sewer department, stated that all the numbers are looking pretty good. All tests seem
to be coming back good.

Shawn Hurt, police chief, gave a monthly update. He stated that they had been using CEASE
money for some overtime.

Adjournment:

Joe made a motion to adjourn at 12:33pm, seconded by Trevor. Motion passed-3=0,
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